
Aaron D. Gold 
17 Courseview Rd. 

Bronxville, NY 10708 
 

May 20, 2022 

 

Dear Members of the Bronxville Village Zoning Board: 

We have the good fortune of being neighbors of Lisa and Ken Favaro and support the addition they have 
planned for the rear of their home. 

In light of the fact that the south end of our property at 17 Courseview Rd. is adjacent to the Favaros’ back 
yard (where they propose to build their addition), Lisa kindly provided us the elevation plans relating to 
the addition. We’ve reviewed the plans carefully and discussed them with Lisa, who has gone through 
substantial effort to ensure that the addition not only provides a gracious interior living space for their 
family and friends to enjoy, but also integrates seamlessly into the exterior design of their existing home. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at either adgold32@hotmail.com or 917-603-0108. 

Regards, 

 

Aaron D. Gold 

mailto:adgold32@hotmail.com

